RESOLUTION
DECERTIFICATION/VACATION

OF STREETS

NOW THEREFOREIT IS RESOLVED:
At a regular meeting of the Village Council of Concord, Michigan, held in the village commons meeting room on December 12, 2023, the following

resolution was motioned by Jeremiah Bush and supported by Ashley Meeks. All present were in favor. Motion approved.
Whereas the Village of Concord does wish to decertify/vacate Blossum Street and the land at the end of Cecil Street. This decertification/vacation of
Blossum Street is located between Jenks Street and Monroe Street for a total decertification/vacation length of 1250 feet.
This decertification/vacation of Cecil Street is a small piece of land between Cecil Street and Michigan Street for a total decertification/vacation

length of 60 feet,

Resolution duly adopted.

12/12/2023

Judy Lefere
Village Clerk
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